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Services Trust
Manukau Urban Maori Authority
The Fono Feleoko Food-Hub
Puhinui Regeneration Project

Funds Growing

$6.226M

$3.099M
Money granted/committed to grant

We are excited to share with our readers that the Foundation 
board has approved funding for the development of a Milford 
Foundation Scholarship programme that we intend to launch 
later this year into selected high schools throughout the country.

Purpose/Aim: 
The Milford Foundation scholarship aims to reduce inequality in 
access to tertiary education, by providing financial support to 
school leavers for whom cost is a barrier. Scholarship recipients 
will also benefit from the Milford Foundation network to support 
them in their higher education journey and career path.
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Our second magazine is now available and it has 
been really enjoyable working with our charity 
partners to provide the content for it.
In our commitment to provide full transparency 
around all that we do, it’s important to us to 
ensure that our Foundation members are kept 
up to date with all that we are doing as well as 
the work the charities we support are doing 
from their perspectives. 
There is some really great reading in this issue 
and we hope that you can take some time to 
grab a cuppa and have a read.
It’s available here https://milfordfoundation.
co.nz/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Milford-
Foundation-Impact-Magazine-Winter-2022.08.pdf

The Milford Foundation Performance Report is 
now available on our website too. You can read 
it here https://milfordfoundation.co.nz/milford-
foundation-performance-report-2022/
We have also printed a limited number of the 
magazine, so if you would like a copy, please do 
get in touch.

All the best 

Bryce Marsden
Chief Executive

Background: 
The Milford Foundation scholarship will start supporting its first 
cohort of recipients in the 2023 tertiary year. The Milford Foundation 
has been born out of a desire to make a significant positive impact 
for our communities, and to help build a stronger New Zealand.

Whilst we are still working through all the finer details, as well 
as the identification of appropriate schools around New Zealand 
that we will partner with, this initiative is something that we are 
all proud to be working on and we look forward to sharing more 
information with you in the coming weeks.

Events
Drop Your Boss 
Thursday 15th 
September 2022
This is your chance to 
leap off Auckland’s tallest 
building to show support 
for the wellbeing of our 
young people. Whether it’s 
you or your Boss, leap off 
the Auckland Sky Tower to 
raise money for the Graeme 
Dingle Foundation. Eachaan 
Bruce, Milford KiwiSaver 
Adviser will be taking the 
leap for Milford. Join him! 
To find out more, drop 
an email to tayo.wright@
dinglefoundation.org.nz

coming up
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